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NSSA Biennial General Meeting 2020

The year 2020 will be remembered for many years to come – 
the massive disruption of normality in business, education, 
transaction, social interaction and, most important to us 
as nutrition professionals, health. The massive spread of 
SARS-CoV2 has brought the world to a standstill and mass 
gatherings are cancelled or postponed. Mass gatherings in 
the form of conferences are not only an exciting way to listen 
to the leaders in our field, but also a fantastic networking 
opportunity and a means of catching up with colleagues 
and friends that have been dearly missed. It is therefore 
disappointing that we have been compelled to postpone 
the International Congress of Dietetics (ICD2020), which 
this year was the format for our biennial congress hosted 
in collaboration with ADSA. Details of the postponement 
will be communicated to you via NSSA and ADSA as well as 
future Newsbits in the SAJCN. Nonetheless, we are looking 

forward to the congress and contributions from researchers, 
practitioners and postgraduate students in the field of 
nutrition from all over the world. 

NSSA usually holds the Biennial General Meeting (BGM) 
at the congress which will not be possible this year due to 
the postponement of the congress. Fortunately, we are in 
an era where work may continue without having to meet 
face-to-face. We plan to continue with the BGM this year 
using alternate platforms. We will provide further details 
via the weekly mailer. If you are a paid-up member of NSSA 
and not receiving your weekly e-mail, please contact the 
Administrative Secretary, Jacqui Lochner at nssa@mweb.
co.za. 

Warm regards and keep safe, 

Dr Elize Symington

NSSA Chairperson: 2018–2020
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